# **Roads Committee Meeting**

## **Boston Heights Town Hall**

March 21, 2016 5:00PM

Attendees: Mayor Goncy, Engineers Krock & Alderman, Councilpersons Polyak, & Fenn Akron Metropolitan Area Transportation Study: Curtis Baker, Seth Bush

#### 1. Road superintendent Report

Picked up brush and snow plowed a few times in February

General maintenance on equipment

Cold patched pot holes

#### 2. Engineer Report

Reviewed Long Term Capital Improvement plan for 2016 and beyond was reviewed Will prepare Grant proposals for Council to approve

### 3. Heights to Hudson Bike Trail

AMATS representatives supplied maps of potential routes thru the Village. The routes were discussed and the appropriate governmental agencies will be contacted concerning potential use of their property..

Ronald Fenn, Chairman